
The Public Consultation on The Cornwall Site Allocations Development Plan 
Document (DPD): Schedule of Proposed Modifications (Town and Country Planning 
(Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012) is open until 5pm 22 October 2018.  
 
This item was discussed in principle and details of the response requirements 
identified, at the last planning meeting.  
 
The Saltash Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group is discussing the proposals in depth 
and will make a detailed reply. 
 
We need to decide now if Saltash Town Council will make a collective or individual 
response to this document. 
 
If councillors are content for the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group to respond on 
behalf of the Town Council any comments need to be forwarded to the steering 
group by 10 October at 6pm. 
 
Consultation documents are available online and at Saltash Library. 
 
Unlike previous consultations, Cornwall Council is only seeking comments focused on 
the Schedule of Proposed Modifications and the evidence documents that support 
those modifications. 
 
 


